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As previously communicated, the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) has a new service available as 
part of its Qualified Vendors Agreement. For this reason, DDD published a new Provider Rate Book and Rate 
Book Lookup File (Excel) on Tuesday, May 24, 2022. This rate book update includes new  rates for the Licensed 
Health Aide service that is provided by a Licensed Health Aide. Licensed Health Aide will be authorized using 
the same code used for Home Health Aide (HHA/T1021). 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/042222_RFQVA_DDD_710000_Amendment_8.pdf?time=1653077325670
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/Rate_Book_052422.pdf?time=1653347314791
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/Rate_Book_Lookup_File_052422.xlsx
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/Rate_Book_Lookup_File_052422.xlsx

